
Reminder-I
Government of India

Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change
 (Forest Conservation Division)

***
Indira Paryavaran Bhawan,

Jor Bagh Road, Aliganj,
New Delhi: 110003,
Dated:     Oct, 2022

Office Memorandum
Sub:     Proposal for diversion of 83.12 ha (94.712 ha proposed originally) of forest land
for drilling of Oil well at 27 new locations in Changlang District of Arunachal Pradesh
by M/s Geo-Enpro Petroleum Limited seeking forest clearance under Section 2(ii) of FC
Act 1980-Reg
 
         The Undersigned  is directed  to  refer  to  this  Ministry’s  letter  dt  08.04.2022 (copy
enclosed) vide which a sub-committee was constituted to visit the CA land to ascertain its
suitability to avoid fait a compile situation in future and submit the report. The Committee
visited the CA area from 08.06.2022 to 12.06.2022 but the report is still awaited.
      In  this  regard  it  is  requested  to  kindly  submit  the  report  at  the  earliest  for  further
necessary action in the Ministry.

 
 

(Dr. Dheeraj Mittal)
AIGF(FC)

To, 
1. Shri Sanjay Deshmukh, Non-Official Member, FAC. 
2. The Regional Officer, IRO, Guwahati, MoEF&CC. 
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